
 
 
February 8, 2022        

MCRx Updates 
 
Dear Provider, 
 
KHS was recently informed the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) has revised the 
following: 
  

• Prior Authorization Policy for Pharmacy Providers 
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-
assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2022.02_A_Revised_PA_Policy_Pharmacy_Provid
ers.pdf 

• Emergency Fill Quantity and Frequency Policy 
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-
assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2022.02_A_Revised_Emergency_Fill_Quantity_Fr
equency_Policy.pdf 

• Prior Authorization Policy for Prescribers 
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-
assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2022.02_A_Revised_PA_Policy_Prescribers.pdf 
 

 
KHS has posted the notices on the KHS website under DHCS Resources: 
 
https://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/providers/pharmaceutical-services/ 
 
 
We appreciate your cooperation as we work together through this transition.  We want to 
thank you again for the valuable service you provide to our members. If you have any 
questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at 661-664-5000.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Bruce Wearda, R.Ph. 
Director of Pharmacy 

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2022.02_A_Revised_Emergency_Fill_Quantity_Frequency_Policy.pdf
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2022.02_A_Revised_Emergency_Fill_Quantity_Frequency_Policy.pdf
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2022.02_A_Revised_Emergency_Fill_Quantity_Frequency_Policy.pdf
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2022.02_A_Revised_PA_Policy_Prescribers.pdf
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2022.02_A_Revised_PA_Policy_Prescribers.pdf

